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***** 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Availability of Mock Test for Computer-Based Examination. 

The Staff Selection Commission (SSC) has made available a Mock Test on its 
official website with effect from 18-07-2025. This initiative is aimed at 
familiarizing candidates with the process and interface of the Computer- 
Based Test (CBT). 

Candidates are advised to note the following important points: 

 The mock test is designed solely for familiarization purposes 
with the CBT environment.  

 The format of the mock test may differ from the actual CBT 
format.  

 The questions in the mock test are sample-based and may be 
repeated. These are not indicative of the actual examination 
content.  

 The mock test should not be treated as a practice paper or 
simulation of the actual examination. 

Candidates are encouraged to make use of this facility to become comfortable 
with the CBT process ahead of the actual examination.  

All candidates are advised to carefully go through the examination-specific 
notifications and visit the official SSC website regularly for updates and further 
information. 
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